
Answer of Stalexport Autostrady S.A. to questions asked by investors on 9 February and 13 February 
2024 
 

 

Questions: 

 

1. Good morning, I would like to ask about the Company policy for the period after the expiry of 

the concession for the exploitation of the A4 motorway in 2027. 

2. What are the Issuer’s plans in the face of announced government plans not to renew the 

concession for the A4 motorway? Will the Company be winding down?  

 

Response: 

 

In response to your question, we would like to kindly inform you that at the present moment the 

Management Board of Stalexport Autostrady S.A. is in the process of analysing matters related to the 

business activities of the Stalexport Autostrady S.A. Group after the expiry of the concession in March 

2027. 

 

 


